
The City of Ida Grove is accepting 
sealed bids for maintenance of 7th 
Street. Bid sheets may be obtained 
at City Hall (311 Barnes Street) 
or by email request at connect@
idagroveia.com.

Each bid must be in ink or typed 
and mailed or delivered sealed to 
the following address no later than 
August 29, 2022 at 3:30 p.m.:

City of Ida Grove
Attn: Street Repair Bid
311 Barnes Street
PO Box 236
Ida Grove, IA 51445
The envelope must have the 

following notation on the outside:  
SEALED BID ENCLOSED.

Bids will be opened at 3:30 p.m. 
on August 29 and awarded during 
the September 6, 2022 City Council 
meeting at 5:30 p.m.

The successful bidder must 
provide a Certificate of Liability 
Insurance.

Any questions can be directed to 
Gerrod Sholty, City Crew Foreman/
Street Superintendent, by calling 
the Maintenance Shop at 712-364-
2989.

The City of Ida Grove has the 
right to refuse any, any part, or all 
bids.

Heather Sweeden
City Clerk 

Published in Ida County Courier on 
Wednesday, Aug. 17, 2022
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